Lioness receives highest honour

The Georgetown Lioness Club pre-
sented longtime member Penny
Bristow with the most prestigious
award a Lioness could receive— the Helen
Keller Fellowship Award.

Bristow received the honour at the club’s
annual dinner, held in the Lions Foundation
of Canada Dog Guide School in Oakville.
Bristow has served the Lioness Club for 22
years, held many of the officer positions
over the years and volunteers at all Lioness
events.

Also at the dinner, the 2002-2003 execu-
tive was sworn in. The new executive is
Louise Giffin, president; Ginger Staton, vice-
president; Carie Gemmel, past president;
Rita Zorge, treasurer and Lena Connors, sec-
retary.

Georgetown Lionesses have been an
active service club in Georgetown for more
- than 31 years. General meetings are held the
third Wednesday of the month at the
Georgetown Lions Hall on Mill St. New
members are welcome. If you are interested
in more information, call 905-877-8888 or

905-873-0265.
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Penny Bristow, a 22-year member of the
Georgetown Lioness Club was presented
with the Helen Keller Fellowship Award,
the highest honour a Lioness can
receive at the recent annual general
meeting of the club. Past president Carie
Gemmel made the presentation.

Local teen band to perform in Brampton

Georgetown teen band, Trafe, has been invited
to perform at a ‘generic rock show” in Brampton
this Saturday (August 31) at Emmanuel United
Church on 420 Balmoral Dr. |

Trafe first performed at this spring’s Bang-O-
Rama at the Georgetown Fairgrounds. Trafe
founder, Max Halparin says, “It was awesome to
do a live show right here in town. We had some
really great feedback and are excited about per-
forming in Brampton.” |

Band members also include Kevin Farmer,

THE FOLLOWING PROGRAMS RUN FOR 20 WEEKS:
*PARENT & TOT - Ages 2 to 5 years
*KINDERSKATE - Ages 3 to 5 years
*CANSKATE - Ages 5 years and over

*POWERSKATE - Ages 5 to 15 (Hockey)
*NEVER TOO LATE - 16 and up - beginner Adult

THE FOLLOWING PROGRAMS
RUN FULL SEASON:

*SESSION ONE - Completed Canskate

*SESSION TWO |
- Passed Preliminary Dances
*SESSION THREE
- Jr. Br. Freeskate or Sr. Br. Dances

Please bring health card number for your child.

?dded Costs:
Skate Canada Membership Fee - $20.00
Fund Raising - Draw Ticket Book - $20.00

one per skater up to a maximum of two per family

Sanctioned by: Skate Canada
PUBLIC REGISTRATION:

MOLD-MASTERS SPORTSPLEX LOBBY
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2002 &

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2002
Both Days - 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm

Andrew Landau and Owen Rosser. The band
performs their own music and cover versions of
popular rock songs as well.

Other groups performing at Emmanuel
United Church include: Confused, The Innocence
Project, Instruments For Fat People, Repercus-
sion, and never.and.a.day. The bands perform
alternative rock and other independent genres.

Tickets are $5 at the door, which opens at 6:30
p.m. For more information contact Jasmine at
905-873-8459.

The Georgetown Soccer Club is looking
for qualified coaching candidates for the
2003 soccer season. Coaching application
forms are available on line at:
www.georgetownsoccerclub.com
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!IYNV/|. HALTON HILLS MIXED
99| VOLLEYBALL LEAGUE

Registration

If you are interested in playing
Adult Co-ed Volleyball,
registration will take place at:

Georgetown Market Place

on Guelph St., near the Zellers store entrance.
Wednesday, September 11th, 2002
6:30 - 8:00 p.m.

Fee: $75.00/player or
$750.00/team |
Cheques only, payable to HHMVL

i

e There is a minimum of 8 players per team and a mini-
mum of 3 females per team. Teams registering with
fewer than 8 players will have additional players added
to your team.

¢ The HHMVL can accommodate up to 30 teams. They
will be filled on a first come, first serve basis.

® Players must be 19 years of age or older.

For more information please call the league hotline at
905-702-9823
or the email address is: hhmvl@hotmail.com

Where

Child

Abuse
Hurts Most

e}

Sometimes the
worst scars of child
abuse can’t be seen.
Whether physical or

emotional, abuse
. attacks a child’s

Applications should be submitted to:
Coaching Selection Committee

Georgetown Soccer Club
348 Guelph Street, Unit #7

No later than September 8, 2002

Representative team applicants must
hold a Level III Community Coaching
Certification and Select/All-star team
applicants must hold a Level I
Community Coaching Certification by
the start of the 2003 season.

self-esteem and
emotional
development,
leaving long-term
emotional trauma
and pain. You can
help prevent child
abuse by being a
nurturing parent or
caregiver. By letting
children know they
are special,
competent and
loved, you can help
them develop
positive self-images
and happier futures.
If you feel
overwhelmed, angry
or frustrated as a
parent, help is out
there for you. Look
In your area for
support groups and
services, or talk to a
trusted friend,
family member,
pastor or doctor
about what you can
do to protect and
support your child.
If we all do our part
to prevent child
abuse, we'll get to
the heart of the
matter.
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